West Hardin Middle School

SBDM Special Meeting

Tuesday, June 08, 2010 11:00 AM

Members Present:  Dawnna McMahan, Jim Roe, Becky Yates, Lola Best and Kelly Goodman.

Guests:  Patty Wren, Denise Thomas, Cathy Skidmore, and Dayna Waddell

Agenda:  Handbook

The 2010-2011 Student Handbook created by the Discipline Committee was discussed.  Several changes for the upcoming year were highlighted and are listed below.

· Cell Phone policy – The current policy adopted by the Hardin County Board has been adjusted to meet our specific school needs.  The first time a student is caught using a cell phone or other electronic gadget, it will be confiscated and the parent will be called to pick it up.  The next time, they will be suspended.

· Dress Code policy – Shorts, skirts, dresses must be worn at or below the knee.  Holes in clothing will not be permitted.  Students who do not comply will receive detention.  Habitual noncompliance will result in suspension.

· Student Pick Up policy has changed.  Car riders will be released a few minutes after bus riders.

· Detention – If a student is given detention and fails to attend, they will be assigned Saturday School.

There will be a read and agree notice for parents and students to sign at the beginning of the school year.  Lockers will not be distributed until return of the notice. 

Motion was made by Becky Yates to accept the handbook.  Motion seconded by Kelly Goodman.  Motion passed by consensus.

Motion to adjourn was made by Dawnna McMahan and seconded by Becky Yates.  Motion passed by consensus.
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